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MINUTES OF THE JUNE 15, 2015 
WORK SESSION 

OF THE HUMBOLDT CITY COUNCIL 
 
 
The Humboldt City Council met in special session on Monday, June 15, 2015 in the Council 
Chambers of the Humboldt Municipal Building.  Mayor Walter Jensen called the meeting to order at 
5:00 PM.  Council Members present:  Sleiter, Rusher, and Davis.  Absent:  Goodell and Scholl.  
Others present: City Administrator Aaron Burnett, Administrative Assistant Kerri Mertz, Nick 
Fredericksen of I & S Group, and Kent Thompson of the Humboldt Independent. 
 
The Council discussed the upcoming 2016 contract renewal for PeopleService, Inc.   
 
The Council also discussed options for the 5th Avenue South Water Main Replacement Project.  
Nick Fredericksen from I & S Group advised the council on details for the different options. 
 
The Work Session ended at 5:30 PM. 
 
 
        ____________________________ 
        Walter Jensen, Mayor 
 
Attest: ______________________________ 
 Kerri Mertz, Administrative Assistant 
 
 


